
Electronic Visit 
Verification (EVV)

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) is 
required by the 21st Century Cures Act 
for all non-live in attendants providing 
personal care or respite services.

If you do not live with the person you 
care for:

You must use the Time4Care™ mobile app       
or IVR (phone system) for every shift.

Turn on GPS when clocking in and out.           
You can turn GPS off during the shift.

Please note:

• If GPS is turned off, the attendant will be 
marked as not following the rules.

• Repeated issues could result in the    
consumer losing the self-direction option.

Check out our Time4Care resource page at pplfirst.com/our-services/time4care/

Questions?

https://pplfirst.com/our-services/time4care/

